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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT   19th December 2024 
 

Voluntary Suspension Request - Correction 
 

Centrex Limited (ASX: CXM) (‘Centrex’ or ‘the Company’) provides the following correction to its 
Voluntary Suspension Request of earlier today. 
 
It has been noted that the date for expiry of the voluntary suspension was given as 14 February 2024, 
which should have been 14 February 2025. The relevant phrase should read: 
 
“… the voluntary suspension will remain in place until the earlier of the commencement of normal 
trading on 14 February 2025 or until the announcement on the completion of a capital raising …” 
 
This ASX announcement has been approved and authorised for release by the Board of the Company. 
 
For further information please contact:      For media enquiries, please contact: 
Robert Mencel Grant Law 
Managing Director Grant Law Public Relations 
Centrex Limited Ph (61) 488 518 414 
Ph (08) 8213 3100 Email – grant@grantlaw.com.au 

John Santich For investor relations enquiries, please contact: 
Company Secretary Erik Bergseng, CFA® 
Centrex Limited Investor Relations 
Ph (08) 8213 3100 Ph (02) 8350 0882 
                                                                                           Email – ebergseng@nrinvestor.com.au 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About Centrex Limited 
Centrex Limited is looking to secure Australasia’s sustainable agriculture future through the exploration and development of 
its wholly owned Ardmore Phosphate Project and Oxley Potash Project. The products from both projects are necessary 
ingredients for global food production and human nutrition. The Centrex Limited fertiliser projects are located near to 
established energy and transport infrastructure that are necessary for access to established agricultural markets. The 
Company is also continuing its copper-gold-base metal exploration projects near Goulburn in the Lachlan Fold Belt in New 
South Wales.  


